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17th March 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be holding an Easter Egg Raffle this year to raise money for school funds.  All 
eggs will be packaged with more than one egg or a bag of chocolate/tube of eggs 
included.  
 
From Monday 20th March 2023, raffle tickets will be sold to children. Tickets are 50p 
each and children are welcome to buy more than one ticket if they wish. The raffle 
tickets will be drawn during the afternoon of Thursday 30th March 2023.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and good luck.  
 
S. Bennion 

Mrs. Bennion 
Assistant Headteacher  
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